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Welcome back to the new school year. In our annual NCL parents survey in May, I am
delighted to share that;

95% said that their child was happy at Rokeby School
100% said that their child felt safe at Rokeby School

100% said that you would recommend Rokeby School

One of the areas you asked us to improve was communication and opportunities to
meet in person. We now have X, Facebook and Instagram accounts where we will
promote our events. Our Arbor app offers communication regarding positive and
negative behaviours at school and informs you in real time of any detentions. You will
receive your log in at our Meet The Tutors event on Friday19  September. This is an
opportunity for students and families from all year groups to meet their form tutor and
discuss the year ahead. We look forward to seeing you then. 

th

We also hold coffee mornings regularly where we can discuss key issues - see
information on page 4. These sessions are managed by Mr Uddin. If you have any
questions or suggestions for future sessions, please email
adil.uddin@rokeby.ncltrust.net 

Members of our SLT (Senior Leadership Team) are available on the gate every
morning and afternoon to discuss any concerns and take feedback in person. It is so
important to talk about the experience your son will have at Rokeby School. Your
views really matter to us and building supportive relationships will only enhance the
experience for everyone.  
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Lunch menu for next week






